
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Nina Hajdas 
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 8:40 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: Stop highway 413 
 
 
Hello, 
 
As a resident of Maple, I would like to go on record opposing highway 413. 
 
I do not want to see our green belt destroyed.  I would like a federal environmental assessment. 
 
Highway 413 is too expensive.  Our tax dollars are needed in other areas such as health care, long term 
care and education. 
 
Please consider my stand and vote NO to highway 413. 
 
Thank you. 
Nina Hajdas 
Maple 
 


